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Rolison to Host Free Shred Event on Saturday, August 26 in Town

of Newburgh
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Constituents can bring disused documents to Newburgh Mall where they will be shredded for free

TOWN OF NEWBURGH -- State Senator Rob Rolison (39  District) today announced that his

office will host another free paper-shredding event on Saturday, August 26 at the Newburgh

Mall, Town of Newburgh. Constituents are encouraged to register for the Hudson Valley

Credit Union-sponsored event here. You may also call 845-229-0106 or email

rolison@nysenate.gov to reserve a time.

th

https://www.nysenate.gov/senators/rob-rolison
https://share.hsforms.com/19I_IsQ8tTluOCWUKvhGO0g3a4q2


A Legal Shred truck will accept up to four bags per district resident and process the paper

documents on the premises. Rolison's first shredding event, held on June 3 at John Jay High

School in East Fishkill, Dutchess County, attracted over 200 participants.

"This popular community event is an opportunity for residents to dispose of old documents

and disused paper in a clean and environmentally safe manner. I encourage everyone to join

our District Office staff on Saturday, August 26. We're here to help," said Senator Rolison.

WHO: Senator Rob Rolison (39  District) th

WHAT: Free Document Shredding Event open to all SD-39 residents

WHERE: Newburgh Mall parking lot, between the former Sears and Bed Bath and Beyond

stores, 1401 State Route 300, Town of Newburgh

WHEN: SATURDAY, August 26, 9 a.m. to 12 p.m.


